CAMBRIDGE-NARROWS COMMUNITY SCHOOL

2158 LAKEVIEW ROAD, CAMBRIDGE-NARROWS, N.B. E4C 1N8 PHONE: (506) 488-3500 FAX: (506) 488-3505

School Website: cns.nbed.nb.ca
Twitter: @cncs_huskies

March 2022

News from School Community Coordinator

Lunch programs resume March 14th after March break. We want to send a huge thank you to the Jemseg Lions Club for their support of our Wednesday lunch program.

Thank you to all of our students who participated in Random Act of Kindness Week. It should be kindness week every week!

C-NCS Home & School 50/50 draw is weekly and we are excited when our local community members win big! Congrats to Emily Mercer on her recent win and thank you to everyone who supports this weekly fundraiser!

Also, thank you to the SRC for all of their planning for our winter carnival week! Have a happy March Break everyone!

ASD-W Covid Dashboard

ASD-W has created a dashboard with helpful news and updates related to Covid-19 in schools. You will find exposure notifications as well as guideline sheets for families that may have been a contact to someone that has tested positive for Covid.

https://secure1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/Pages/COVID-19-Dashboard.aspx

Signing in Late

Just a reminder that we no longer need a parent or caregiver to come in and physically sign in their child when they arrive at school, but the student must stop at office so Sandra knows they are arriving late and she will sign them in on her computer. Otherwise they will be left as unexcused.

Picking up Students at Bus Time

Just a reminder, when picking up your children at the end of the school day. Buses must load and leave the parking lot before students who are getting picked up will be permitted to leave the school.

Visitors/Parents/Guardians

Just a reminder to parents, caregivers and community members, we ask that you not enter the school without an appointment.

Parents and caregivers that are dropping off items as asked to call the school office (488-3500) to arrange for the drop off.

Please call the office when you arrive at the school and a staff member will meet you at the door.

Parents and caregivers without a cell phone are asked to ring the doorbell (located on the LEFT hand side of the main doors) at the school upon arrival and a staff member will

Grad Fundraiser

Grads will be doing a bottle drive in April. If you have any bottles that you would like to donate, please contact the school to arrange a time that you can drop off.

The Grads thank you for your continued support.

March Break

March Break is from March 7th to March 11th!



New Guidance Website

Just a reminder that our guidance counsellor, Todd Wilson has created a wonderful new site with all things guidance related. Please go and visit this new website.

cncscounsellorscorner.weebly.com

Pre-Kindergarten Students

If you have a child or know of a child who will be starting Kindergarten in September, please contact Sandra at the office to make arrangements to come in to complete necessary paperwork.

The online registration site in currently under construction and is not available.

Registering your child early is helpful so that we have the correct number of students to plan for and also so that your child can be involved in any off to school programs that may be available. We always like to have a day when the children come to the school to see what the classroom and school looks like. They also get to go for a short bus ride if a bus is available.

Students being dropped off at school in Morning

Just a reminder that students are not to be dropped off at school before 8:00am. Teachers are preparing for the school day and are not be available to supervise your child.

Dates to Remember

Mark Your Calendars	
March 7-11	No School—March Break
March 22	PSSC Meeting 6:00 pm (virtual)
March 23	Home and School Meeting 6:00 pm (virtual)
March 25	No School—K-8 ONLY
March 25	Half Day—Whole School
April 14	No School—HIGH SCHOOL ONLY
April 15	No School—Good Friday
April 18	No School—Easter Monday
April 19	PSSC Meeting 6:00 pm (virtual)
April 20	Home and School Meeting 6:00 pm (virtual)
April 22	Whole School Half Day
April 27	Immunizations—Grade 7, & 9
May 6	No School—NBTA Council Day
May 16	No School—NBTA Branch Day
May 17	PSSC Meeting 6:00 pm (virtual)
May 18	Home and School Meeting 6:00 pm (virtual)
May 23	No School—Victoria Day
June 13-17	Assessment/Demonstration of
	Learning—HIGH SCHOOL ONLY
June 13-24	Learning Outcome Recovery —
	HIGH SCHOOL ONLY
June 23	Graduation
June 24	Last Day for Students

Water Bottles

Please ensure that your child is bringing his or her water bottle to school. With them everyday.

Please remember that our water fountains are not available but we do have water bottle fill stations, so students need to bring their own water bottle so they can have plenty to drink during the day.

Extra Masks

Students are asked to bring extra masks. This is for all students. Masks can become sweaty and wet during the day. This is especially the case for students who go outside of recess.

Elementary students are asked to bring 3 or 4 extra masks everyday. The office only has a limited amount of masks that we can provide to the students.

Please remember that there are classes that go outside during the winter months for class if the weather permits, this means, they too should have extra masks in case they are



